Taylor School Digital Citizenship/Device Policy 2017

We believe that technology is an excellent tool for learning and as such, any _
device use by students at Taylor School should be for educational purposes only.

1. Students are requested to not bring devices to school as the Division has
provided adequate device access.

2. Teachers may request that students bring a device (if available), for a
specific purpose. This will be clearly communicated in writing in advance.
In the event of a specific purpose, the device is to remain in student locker
or as directed by Classroom teacher,

3. Students will not use the internet without staff permission AND supervision.

4. Parents are requested to contact the administration should they have any
concerns.

5. Any variance from this policy will be subject to the Taylor School Code of
Conduct.

6. Parent acknowledgement/agreement of policy to sign and return at the
beginning of school year.

7. Privileges associated with technology may be removed if these expectations
are not followed.



